
 
 
 
 
October 30, 2024 
 
To: 
Mr. GEORGI GLUSHKOV 
MINISTER OF YOUTH AND SPORTS 
 
DEAR MR. GLUSHKOV, 
 
I am writing to inform you, the head of Bulgarian sports community, that I have 
recognized the Bulgarian Kudo Federation represented by Mr. Gospodin Babamov as 
the only Kudo Federation in Bulgaria as per the attached contract. 
 
 
 
 
Hideaki TAKAHASHI 
 
 
 
Head Director of Kudo International Federation (KIF) 

KIF is an International Member of TAFISA (The Association For International Sport for All) 
KIF is an organization affiliated with WADA(World Anti-Doping Agency) 
KIF Official Site : https://ku-do.org 


